
 

 

 

 

July 11, 2018 

Dear Educators, 
 
In acknowledgment of our continued partnership with CCPS I am reaching out to let you know you The 
School Board of Charlotte County continues to hold an account with Barnes & Noble that entitles your 
school to discounts on most of the products that Barnes & Noble offers. We provide the latest in 
education, testing, training, readers for students, STEM/STEAM items as well as NOOK devices & e-
books. Barnes & Noble Sarasota is here to help meet your needs.  

We value your business and want to ensure that all departments within your school know we are a 
resource for them. We welcome any opportunities to speak to and meet potential customer within 
your school – we are available to come to one of your STAFF MEETINGS or meet one on one to discuss 
our discount program, fundraising opportunities, special events, current trends and or other areas that 
pertain to your organization’s needs.  

Our store provides friendly efficient local customer service to assist in making your job easier, and we 
are only a phone call or email away if you have questions, need a quote or need to place an order.  

Thank you for your time and I will follow up to see if you have any questions.  
Sincerely,  

Cheryl Haller 

Market Business Development Manager  

Hillsb


